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DATE: June 25, 2018  

 

TO: Chairperson and Members of the Cultural Arts Commission 

 

FROM: Mario Suarez, AICP, Development Services Director 

 

SUBJECT: Selection of New Vice Chair – Election of Officer 

 

This agenda item is scheduled to replace the vacated Vice-Chair position on the Cultural Arts 

Commission.   The election of the new Vice-Chair includes nominating a member of the Cultural 

Arts Commission and ratified by majority vote of the Commission.   

 

The term of the Vice-Chair ends in December of 2018.  In January 2019 new election of officers 

will be held for new Chair and Vice Chair pursuant to Section A (Officers), A-1, Chair, Vice-

Chair, and Secretary of the Cultural Arts Commission Rules of Procedure / Bylaws. 
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